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Western NSW Local Health District  

Ref: D24/4734 

20 May 2024 

Mr Gerard Hayes 
General Secretary 
Health Services Union 
Level 2, 109 Pitt Street 
Sydney NSW 2000 
via email:  secretary@hsu.asn.au 

Re: Western NSW Local Health District Health Information, Communication, and Technology Realignment 

Dear Mr Hayes 
 
I write to advise you of Western NSW Local Health District’s (WNSWLHD) intention to functionally realign its 
Health Information, Communication, and Technology (Health ICT) department. 
 
The functional realignment proposes to align to the following key groupings: 

• Strategic planning, clinical engagement, and project management 

• Operational support services 

• ICT governance and business management 

 
The Health ICT department will be consulted through the following ways: 
 

• Three (3) town hall sessions 
• Formal feedback through a prescribed mechanism (per attached document) 
• Questions through the same process as above with weekly feedback through consultation period 
• Consultation period to take the full 6 weeks 

 
The attached document provides further information. 
 
Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me on 02 6360 5603 or email 
Peter.Edwards@health.nsw.gov.au  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 

Peter Edwards 
Acting Chief Information Officer 
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